
LOGAN ELEMENTARY 

REGISTRATION DURING PANDEMIC 

Dear Parents, 

Please share with families that are new to the district or Kindergarten families.  We are currently taking 

registrations at Logan Elementary for the 2020-2021 school year.  Students must be 5 years old by 

September 1, 2020 to register for Kindergarten.  The Registration Packet can be printed from the East 

Allegheny website: https://www.eawildcats.net/, (found under the Parent section).  If you are unable to 

print the registration from the website, we have copies available in the office.  (Please call ahead and let 

us know you will be coming so we can have it ready for you.) 

Registration Packet:  Each form will need to be completed and signed where required.  You will also 

need to provide the following: 

- Proof of immunization:  Child’s Immunization record obtained from child’s physician, or online 

through the Allegheny County Health Department. 

- Birth Certificate:  Child’s Original Birth Certificate or Baptismal Certificate, copy of a record of 

baptism, valid passport or notarized statement from the parents of another relative indicating the 

student’s date of birth. 

- Proof of Residency (ONE ITEM from EACH list, CURRENT ADDRESS MUST BE THE SAME ON EACH)  

o List A:  Lease/Rental Agreement; Mortgage Agreement; Deed, Property Tax Bill 

o List B:  Driver’s License; DOT issued Photo ID; Passport 

o List C:  Current Utility Bill; Evidence of receiving checks from wages, public assistance or 

SSI at current address:  Vehicle Registration with current address.  

***Registration packet information must be completed and required documents must be provided at 

time of registration appointment.  Please note that your appointment will be rescheduled if all 

information is not complete*** 

Registrations are by appointment only.  Monday – Friday, 8:00 - 11:30a.m. and 1:00 - 3:00p.m.  Please 

call (412) 824-6053. 

(A facemask must be worn to obtain entry into the office.) 

 

https://www.eawildcats.net/

